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The Village of Tinley Park will host a ribbon-cutting ceremony for the newly 
completed North Street at 4:30 p.m. Tuesday, Oct. 1 near the corner of Oak 
Park Avenue and North Street. 
 
North Street is the first phase of Harmony Square, a public plaza to be 
located immediately north of the street. Roadwork was made possible in part 
with $200,000 in green infrastructure funds from the Metropolitan Water 
Reclamation District of Chicago. The new street was designed by Robinson 
Engineering, Ltd. and constructed by Austin-Tyler Construction. 
 
Work included installation of new permeable paver stones, infrastructure 
improvements and piano key crosswalks. 
 
Watch a short time-lapse video of the North Street construction by visiting 
the Village's YouTube page. 
 
Find out more at TinleyPark.org/CurrentProjects. 


